
THIS WEEK, beginning Monday 1st May 2023 

Monday Wesley’s CLOSED for Bank Holiday 
Thursday 2.00pm Creative Arts 
Saturday  Wesley’s CLOSED for Coronation 
Sunday  10.30am All Age Worship led by Mr Tim Coveney 
Saturday 13th  10.00am Wesley’s for NMMC Boiler Fund 
Saturday 
 

Prayer of the Week 
God of peace and comfort, 
we pray for the people of Sudan amid the fighting gripping Darfur, 
for those looking to leave the country to escape the danger, 
and especially people for whom that means leaving loved ones behind. 
We pray for an end to the violence and conflict, 
and for the building of a real and lasting peace.  
Amen 
 

Hymns and Reading for this Morning’s Service 
39 Angel voices ever singing 
481 The Lord’s My Shepherd 
303  I know that my Redeemer lives 
692 Your hand, O Lord, has guided 
 
Readings John 10: 1 – 10 (NT page 110 
 

Church Council Meeting 
The next meeting of the church council will take place on Sunday 14th May 
after the service in Wesley’s.  Please send any apologies to Richard Bland. 
please also send any reports you wish distributes before the meeting. All 
are welcome to attend. 
 

Wesley’s Saturdays in May 
May 27th is available if you would like to run a coffee bar for your favourite 
charity, or indeed for the Boiler Fund!  Please see Sarah. 
Your help, cakes and support would we welcomed for the following dates: 
 
May 13th – NMMC for Boiler Fund 
May 20th – NMMC for Christian Aid 
 

 

The loose collection for Sunday 23rd April amounted to £114.69.         

 
 

Speirs House – NOT 3rd May 
Please note we will NOT be singing hymns at Speirs House on 3rd May. I am 
trying to re- arrange this for Wednesday 10th May 10, all being well.   
   Alison 
 

Wesley’s weekday vacancies 
The following are the vacancies during the next three weeks.  Please 
would you let me know if you are able to help out.  Many thanks.   Sarah 
 
Tuesday 2nd May (two) 
Wednesday 17th (one) 
Friday 19th (two)   
 
Please note that Wesley’s will be CLOSED for Bank Holidays on Mondays 
1st, 8th and 29th May, and also on Saturday 6th May. 
 
 

 
This week’s Church flowers were kindly arranged by Julia 
Morton. 
 

 

 
Church contact information – website www.newmaldenmethodistchurch.com 
         NMMethodists 
 
Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge (Minister) 07932 242789 karl.rutlidge@methodist.org.uk 
 n/a Monday 
Mrs Sarah Moore (Administrator) 020 8942 1288 (Church Office) nmmc@hotmail.co.uk 
 (Mon & Wed 10am - 2pm) 
Mrs Alison Bullett (Senior Steward) 020 8942 0666 alison.bullett@blueyonder.co.uk 
Mrs Julie Haines (Steward) 020 8395 0202 juliehaines53@gmail.com 
Mrs Julia Morton (Steward) 020 8942 2657 juliamorton@virginmedia.com 

 
Notices sheet entries to nmmc@hotmail.co.uk or call 020 8942 1288 by 2pm Thursday 

 
All songs or hymns printed by NMMC are covered by CCLI Licence No. 4804 
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This is a flyer about a celebration for the 'Be Well Hubs' work that I have 
been involved in with Citizens UK. It started out being called 'mental 
health hubs', and came out of listening to thousands of people across 
South London. My involvement with it has included training on mental 
health first aid and a session for pastoral friends led by Rory, our local 
Citizens organiser. 
 
All are welcome to come to the event, find out what has been happening 
across the borough and draw inspiration to think about what we might do 
here in the future. We already have Bereavement Cafe, the crafts and 
board games groups, and of course our warm welcome in Wesley's, but 
new ideas are always welcome. 
   Karl 

 

 

Register at citizensuk.typeform.com 

 

 

 
 

Sunday 23rd April 2023 
Fourth Sunday After Easter 

 
Morning Worship  

led by Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge 
 
 

WELCOME 
 
 
 

It is good to have you with us today, sharing in our Worship.  If you are a 
visitor, new to the area, or just beginning to attend this Church, we hope 
you will feel at home, and that you will come again. 
 

Tea or coffee is served in the Welcome Area (Wesley’s) after Morning 
Worship.  Please stay so that we can get to know one another. 
 

So that we may keep in touch, please fill in your details on the Welcome 
card in the church chairs.   
 

Large print hymn books and Korean-English Bibles are available:  

 

한영성경을 사용하고 싶으시면 안내하시는 분에게 이야기해 주세요. 


